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Thursday, August 8th, 2013 
 
 
 
Pflugerville City Council 
100 East Main Street 
Pflugerville, TX 78691 
 
 
RE: Extension Request for U-Haul addition re-zoning (REZ1305-03) 
  
 
Honorable City Council: 
 
 
Please accept this letter as an Extension Request for the re-zoning of the 
property at 20607 FM 685.  We would like to reschedule the City Council meeting 
from July 23rd, 2013 to the next available meeting. 
 
At the Planning Commission meeting, questions were raised about U-Haul’s plan 
and intention for the abutting 5-acre piece.  This extension will allow us to 
develop a plan for the additional five acres to present to the council.  U-Haul is 
looking forward to getting the needed approvals to start construction as soon as 
possible.  U-Haul looks forward to bringing you our plans for the development at 
the next hearing. 
 
 
Thank you for you cooperation in this matter. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
AMERCO Real Estate Company 


